
 

 
 
 
 
Shuhita Bhattacharjee, as lead coordinator from Indian Institute of Technology Hyderabad, joins 
Eadaoin Agnew (Kingston University, UK) in receiving the prestigious UKRI Arts and 
Humanities Research Council (AHRC) research grant for the establishment and strengthening of 
global nineteenth-century research networks. With the Department of Liberal Arts, IIT 
Hyderabad, as the India project partner, Shuhita Bhattacharjee will be spearheading the setting 
up of a virtual Nineteenth-Century Research Network, South Asia Chapter, from IIT Hyderabad 
as a research network that mobilizes and connects academics and students working in the area of 
nineteenth-century studies for discussions, collaborations, projects, and grants.  
 
Please fill out this Google Form if you are a student or academic who wishes to volunteer for the 
network and help with the planning, preparing, and organizing:  
 
Google Form Link 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZSHLl1meKdKIxGKEeF-ADssm_XeV456uffiBQ8jhHY3CQqQ/viewform

